

Treasurer's Report
Dr. Phill Tzemis

I would like to take a moment to thank Arun for the excellent job he has done over the past two years as the treasurer. Overseeing our finances during that time was a challenge for Arun and the other board members. Many a meeting was devoted to brainstorming cost cutting measures and fiscal responsibility. The end result allowed us to emerge as a leaner and greener organization. Much of this success is owed to the continuing support of our members and of course our loyal sponsors. Even though they were adversely affected by the economy, they did not abandon their support of our organization. Thank you!

We look forward to another successful year as a stronger and more unified organization.



Corporate Relations Report Dr. Charles Botbol

Over the past 14 years it has been my privilege to practice General and Cosmetic dentistry in the GTA. With every year that passes and every new course I take, I am exposed to the wonderful new techniques and dental products that enable our profession to perform exacting procedures as efficiently and easily as possible. As members of the TACD, we are fortunate in having sponsors that provide us with the opportunity for unique and beneficial learning experiences.

Let's face it, you can learn from the best but you also need advanced tools and materials to be successful. With the continued support of our devoted sponsors, we have been introduced to advanced techniques and products that allow us

to practice dentistry in an entirely new light. Many of us have travelled significant distances to learn about innovative dental techniques. Through the generous support of our sponsors, the TACD is able to bring these courses to us here in Toronto making continuing education easily accessible for all of our practice team members.

My affiliation with the Toronto Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry has enabled me to meet and work with many dentists and learn from their experiences (some good and some bad!). It is through this shared knowledge we have the ability to expand our scope, confidence and technical merit to allow us to perform as better dentists and clinicians for our patients.

Let's collectively support and promote our valued sponsors so that our academy and our valued members can flourish. I encourage all of you to spend a few minutes chatting with our sponsors and learning more about their products and services so that our reciprocal relationship will grow.

Once again, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our valued sponsors, supporters and executive members in welcoming me to the board and I look forward to working with all of you in the near future.

TACD SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 2010/2011

Friday, October 29th, 2010 - Full Day Seminar

"Proven Innovative Internal and External Marketing Strategy to Build and Sustain Your Practice" with Dr. Bill Dorfman

Tuesday, November 16 - 2010 - Study Club Meeting No. 1

"Bone and Soft Tissue Grafting for Implant Site Development and Socket Preservation Techniques" with Dr. Arun Narang

Wednesday, February 2, 2011 - Members Only Night Dinner & Lecture

"Pre-Restorative Orthodontics plus Invisalign Pearls" with Dr. Willy Dayan

Friday, March 4, 2011 - Full Day Seminar

"Composite Artistry - Creating Anterior Masterpieces" with Dr. Newton Fahl

Tuesday, April 12th, 2011 - Study Club Meeting No. 2

"Soft Tissue Grafting" with Dr. Phill Tzemis

Friday, March 25, 2011 - Hands On Event

Ivoclare Bus Trip to Amherst Facility

Friday, May 6th, 2011 - Full Day Seminar

"New Aspects of Dentistry 2011" with Dr. Gordon Christensen